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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Three Chiefs attending Iroquois Caucus   
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Onerahtókha/April 2014) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that Chiefs Martin Leborgne, 
Bobby Patton and Gina Deer are in Six Nations to attend meetings of the 
Iroquois Caucus today and tomorrow (Thursday and Friday). 
 
MCK technician Dennis Diabo is accompanying the Chiefs. 
 
Agenda items include discussions on tobacco (in particular, Canada’s proposed 
C10 ‘anti-contraband’ legislation); education; taxation; and border crossing 
issues.  
 
Chief Deer is attending due to her role as the MCK lead on the Tobacco file. She 
will return to Kahnawà:ke upon completion of that agenda item. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca   
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